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I appreciate and support the objective of protecting water quality across Washington. However, I
am deeply concerned that the draft 2025 Nonpoint Plan gives Ecology sweeping authority over
private landowners—often based on hypothetical or "potential" pollution—that undermines
property rights and lacks clear boundaries. I urge revisions to ensure due process protections,
regional flexibility, and respect for voluntary, collaborative approaches.


